


Having trouble reading this email? Click here for the web version.

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER
May 18, 2021

Meetings
May is Youth Service Month

5/20 Russell Deese - Russels'
Military Vehicles AT THE

BISCUIT COMPANY

5/27 Regular Meeting

6/3 Representatives Darlene
Taylor and John LaHood

6/10 Kevin Mis Solval, Ph.D. -
UGA Associate Professor

in food science
Our Rotary Family

BIRTHDAYS
5/1 Nathaniel Abrams
5/2 Lauren Radford
5/15 Angela Williamson
5/17 Charlene Parrish
5/20 Thomas Carlton
5/25 Bill Blackburn

WEDDING
ANNIVERSARIES

5/4 Frank Helms (15)
5/4 Barbara Williams-

Anderson (22)
5/8 Danny Braddy (125)

5/13 Will Brown, III (3)
5/15 Angela Williamson (11)
5/17 Charlene Parrish (125)
5/18 Kurt Stringfellow (19)
5/21 Susan Backofen (44)
5/21 John Blackmon (33)
5/22 Eric Ward (17)
5/23 Marta Turner (29)
5/26 Lorraine Williams

Rahming (5)
5/26 Nic Rahming (15)

YEARS OF SERVICE
5/1 Eugene McNease (43)
5/1 Oscar Mims (66)
5/4 Bob Drummond (4)
5/5 Dicky Demott (6)

21 years in Rotary
5/7 Stuart Jackson (7)

18 years in Rotary
5/7 Robert Vice (1)

2 years in Rotary
5/7 Chris Lovelady (1)

11 years in Rotary
5/11 Ray Thompson (4)

9 years in Rotary
5/16 Lauren Radford (2)

6 years in Rotary
5/22 John Bracey, Jr. (6)

37 years in Rotary
Rotary Online

https://thomasvillerotary.org
https://rotary6900.org/

https://rotary.org/
ROTARY CLUB OF

THOMASVILLE

Thursdays, 12:15 pm
The Plaza Restaurant

217 South Broad Street
Thomasville, GA 31792

LEADERSHIP
President John Brown

President-Elect Wayne
Newsome

President
Nominee

Danny
Braddy

Immediate PP Kim Walden
Treasurer Teri White

Secretary Angela
Williamson

Foundation Fran Milberg

https://rotary6900.org/newsletter/show/1440
https://buckheadrotary.org/meeting/7917
https://buckheadrotary.org/meeting/7917
https://buckheadrotary.org/meeting/7917
https://buckheadrotary.org/meeting/7918
https://buckheadrotary.org/meeting/7911
https://buckheadrotary.org/meeting/7911
https://buckheadrotary.org/meeting/7912
https://buckheadrotary.org/meeting/7912
https://buckheadrotary.org/meeting/7912
https://thomasvillerotary.org
https://rotary6900.org/
https://rotary.org/
https://rotary6900.org/user/850
https://rotary6900.org/user/8797
https://rotary6900.org/user/8797
https://rotary6900.org/user/719
https://rotary6900.org/user/719
https://rotary6900.org/user/7458
https://rotary6900.org/user/7701
https://rotary6900.org/user/9501
https://rotary6900.org/user/9501
https://rotary6900.org/user/4948


Membership Janet Liles
Public Image Mike Bixler

This Week's Program - AT THE BISCUIT CO
Russell Deese will bring his unique speaking style and fun stories to entertain us. Wars may

come and wars may go, but the vehicle that carried soldiers to the battlefield never die. At least
that's the goal of Russell's Military Vehicles.

"It's our way of honoring history. We see old jeeps the way God sees people, not for what they
are, but what they can be. That gives us the desire to see a jeep reworked and looking

battlefield-ready again. The military vehicles are a 3-D representation of history."
"As I started this 'hobby gone mad', it all began as a child. My dad had a salvage yard in the 40's
through the 60's; that was the atmosphere in which I was raised in since 1962 in Live Oak, FL. I

have been working on jeeps for as long as I can remember. I started building, restoring, and
repairing jeeps as my occupation in 1984. Several of the restorations we have completed are in
museums from the east coast to the west coast. We have provided vehicles and accessories for

movie props and reenactments."
NOTE:  This program will NOT be ZOOMed this week due to change in venue.

What You Missed Last Week!
With the Rotary Club of Thomasville now full grown, at the grand old age of 100, we can look

backward to where we have come from, and look forward to where we are going. Debbie
Goodman took us back to something we did quite well over the past year. For the Georgia Rotary
Student Program (GRSP), we surpassed our goal by 20%. We all agree, it was a di*cult year. But

as the lyrics from one song say, “When the going gets tough, the tough get going.”
In addition to the club’s generous GRSP giving over the last year, several Rotarians received

recognition for donations that moved them to another level. We had a total of nineteen awards
for the year. Ten of these were presented at last week’s meeting. Great job fellow Rotarians.
There were two students form Thomas County Central High School recognized as students of

the month. The Technology Student of the Month was Daniel Brock. He will be attending
Valdosta State University to study Drafting Design. The Academic Student of the Month was
Bradley Deckman, and he is attending Kennesaw State University to study Orthotic Training.

There are several members we want to keep in our thoughts and prayers. John Archer is home
from the hospital. John Glenn will be leaving the hospital and going to Camellia Gardens. Susan

O’Neal lost her mother last week. There may be others I’m not aware of.
News from the Board

Summary of highlights from the Thursday, May 13 Board of Directors meeting.
• Satisfying one of the requirements of the Red Ribbon program, four Rotarians – Will Brown,
Bonnie Hayes, Jamie Lawrence, and Dawna Bicknell-Tanner – attended the Board meeting as

special guests.
• President-Elect Wayne Newsome announced the make-up of his Board for the 2021-2022

Rotary year. Members of this year’s Board and next year’s Board will gather together for a Joint
Board Meeting on June 10.

• President John Brown announced that a Club Assembly will be conducted on Thursday, May
27. In place of our regular club meeting agenda on that date, all Directors will report to the club
on their respective areas of responsibility during the 2020-2021 Rotary year. This Club Assembly

is a great opportunity to learn more about all the many ways in which Thomasville Rotary is a
force for good in our community and around the world. It’s also a great chance for newer

members to see where they might be able to use their time and talents in service above self.
• Past-President Kim Walden shared that the Rotary International Convention will be conducted
virtually again this year on June 12-16. Use these links to get more information and to register

online:   https://convention.rotary.org/en/honolulu/frequently-asked-questions       
https://fb.me/e/izY1BPQDV

MacIntyre Park Middle School Students use their VOICE
Despite the fact that the pandemic created a remote-learning and remote socializing

environment in schools all over the country, Be The Voice students still found a way to make a
difference in their school and community. Such is the case with these amazing students at
MacIntyre Park Middle School and their enthusiastic BTV leader Ms. Deidre McPherson.

Pictured here are students who received their VIV (Very Important Voice) awards. Way to go
MPMS students!

From Left to Right:    Christian Hayes, Neel Patel, Deidre McPherson, Arial Holland, Jeh'Niyah
Wheeler
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This Week's Program - AT THE BISCUIT CO

Russell Deese will bring his unique speaking style and fun stories to entertain us. Wars
may come and wars may go, but the vehicle that carried soldiers to the battlefield
never die. At least that's the goal of Russell's Military Vehicles.

"It's our way of honoring history. We see old jeeps the way God sees people, not for
what they are, but what they can be. That gives us the desire to see a jeep reworked
and looking battlefield-ready again. The military vehicles are a 3-D representation of
history."

"As I started this 'hobby gone mad', it all began as a child. My dad had a salvage yard
in the 40's through the 60's; that was the atmosphere in which I was raised in since
1962 in Live Oak, FL. I have been working on jeeps for as long as I can remember. I
started building, restoring, and repairing jeeps as my occupation in 1984. Several of
the restorations we have completed are in museums from the east coast to the west
coast. We have provided vehicles and accessories for movie props and reenactments."

NOTE:  This program will NOT be ZOOMed this week due to change in venue.

What You Missed Last Week!
With the Rotary Club of Thomasville now full grown, at the grand old age of 100, we
can look backward to where we have come from, and look forward to where we are
going. Debbie Goodman took us back to something we did quite well over the past year.
For the Georgia Rotary Student Program (GRSP), we surpassed our goal by 20%. We all
agree, it was a di*cult year. But as the lyrics from one song say, “When the going gets
tough, the tough get going.”

In addition to the club’s generous GRSP giving over the last year, several Rotarians
received recognition for donations that moved them to another level. We had a total of
nineteen awards for the year. Ten of these were presented at last week’s meeting.
Great job fellow Rotarians.

There were two students form Thomas County Central High School recognized as
students of the month. The Technology Student of the Month was Daniel Brock. He will
be attending Valdosta State University to study Drafting Design. The Academic Student
of the Month was Bradley Deckman, and he is attending Kennesaw State University to
study Orthotic Training.

There are several members we want to keep in our thoughts and prayers. John Archer
is home from the hospital. John Glenn will be leaving the hospital and going to Camellia
Gardens. Susan O’Neal lost her mother last week. There may be others I’m not aware
of.

News from the Board

Summary of highlights from the Thursday, May 13 Board of Directors meeting.

Satisfying one of the requirements of the Red Ribbon program, four Rotarians –
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2021-2022 Rotary year. Members of this year’s Board and next year’s Board will
gather together for a Joint Board Meeting on June 10.
President John Brown announced that a Club Assembly will be conducted on
Thursday, May 27. In place of our regular club meeting agenda on that date, all
Directors will report to the club on their respective areas of responsibility
during the 2020-2021 Rotary year. This Club Assembly is a great opportunity to
learn more about all the many ways in which Thomasville Rotary is a force for
good in our community and around the world. It’s also a great chance for newer
members to see where they might be able to use their time and talents in
service above self.
Past-President Kim Walden shared that the Rotary International Convention will
be conducted virtually again this year on June 12-16. Use these links to get
more information and to register online: 
 https://convention.rotary.org/en/honolulu/frequently-asked-questions       
https://fb.me/e/izY1BPQDV
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VOICE
Despite the fact that the pandemic created a remote-learning and remote socializing
environment in schools all over the country, Be The Voice students still found a way to
make a difference in their school and community. Such is the case with these amazing
students at MacIntyre Park Middle School and their enthusiastic BTV leader Ms.
Deidre McPherson. Pictured here are students who received their VIV (Very Important
Voice) awards. Way to go MPMS students!

From Left to Right:    Christian Hayes, Neel Patel, Deidre McPherson, Arial Holland,
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